
Public Administration Circular No : 11/90

Ministry of Public Administration,
Provincial Councils & Home Affairs,
Independence Square
Colombo 7.
21st February,1990

To  :  All Secretaries to Ministries
         and Heads of Departments.

Special Advance to Public Officers - 1990

Your    reference    is   requested    to    Public    Administration
Circular No 45/89 dated 25.09.1989.

Section 10 of the said Circular is amended as follows:-

“Heads of Departments should take action to revise
the limits of the Advance Account, where necessary
in terms of F.R. 503 and in terms of Public
Enterprises Division Circular Letter No.43 of 11.09.1987.”

Sgd: Wimal Amarasekara
Director of Establishments


